
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Daniel R. Buchholtz, MMC, Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer 

Date:  July 8, 2021 

Subject: Residential Parking Discussion – 79th Avenue and Rosedale Road 
 
Councilmember Dircks received an email from a resident about parking complaints on 79th 
Avenue near Rosedale Road.  The email is attached. 
 
Councilmember Dircks asked for a discussion about this issue.  Chief Antoine and I will be at the 
meeting to participate in that discussion.   
 
Regarding an on-street handicap space request, I did find a policy from Lauderdale that addresses 
how that could be done, if the Council wished to move in that direction. 
 
Violations of existing ordinance (such as overnight parking between Nov. 1 and April 1 and 
parking in front of a mailbox) should be reported to the Police Department for investigation and 
possible citation. 
 
Other parking restrictions could have impacts on other neighborhoods and should be studied 
carefully. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491. 
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